
BRAD SCHEER 

\ 

January 13, 1970 

Oscar E. Monnig 
29 Chelsea Drive 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Monnig: 

CITY HALL 

76134-

POLICE AND FIRE COMMISSIONER 

TULSA, OKLAHOMA 

I received your letter dated January 8, 1970 and received 
in my office on the 12th . 

I have enclosed a hand drawing of where the fireball was 
according to where I was standing. 

I hope that this will be of help to you, and that you can 
reach the conclusions that you hoped to reach from it. 

If I can be of further help to you please do not hes itate 
to call on me. 

Sincerely, 

~ ,0~fleer 
Police and Fire Commissioner 

BS/pw 

Enclosure: Drawing. 
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